
Brampton School Traffic
Safety Council
Site Inspection Request

Bramoton MPS[Pro'l

School Traffic

Council

Request for site inspection by:

Fl Resident E School Administrator E Other (please specify) Mother of child attending the school

Date of request: August l0th 2023Name: Jennifer Harding

Address:

Email: m phone: Fax

Name of school/i ntersection Northwood Public School Kimbark Dr and Gretna Dr

Reason(s) for request - check allthat apply:

tr Park and Ride fl Traffic congestion on school property [f Traffic congestion on school street

E Parking issues Fl Crossing guard inquiry E other (please specify)

Observations:
A/ofe.' be specific - include date, time, location, etc. lf you need more space, or would like to include photos,

drawings, diagrams, etc., please attach another sheet.

See attached.

Have you told anyone at the school about of this issue? E Yes f trto

When?Who did you tell?

Verbally or in writing? E Verbally E ln writing
What was the response?

Send completed form to:
City Clerk's Office, City of Brampton.
2 Wellington Street West, Brampton, ON L5Y 4R2
Fax: 905.87 4-2119 Email: cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca

Privacy Statement
Persona! information is being collected under the authority of the Municipal Act. The information will only be used

to cammunicate with you regarding your inquiry. Questions about this collection may be directed ta our Call Centre

by calling 311 (within Brampton city limi6) or 905.874.2000 (outside city limits). P/ease review the City's Privacy

statement for more information

For Official Use Only

Date of last site inspection: * *if less than tvvo years ago, attach copy of site visit report

Was this issue addressed in that visit? Yes No

Have the recommendations from the site visit been addressed? Yes

Date of committee meeting where this information will be presented:

Response to lnquiry: Date: By (name):

No



Observations:

Numerous occasions of people running the stop sign, or not stopping on time and nearly hitting parents

and children. On May LOth'2023 while walking my son to school, we were halfiruay across the crosswalk,

there was a car stopped at the stop sign, and suddenly he started to proceed through the crosswalk, I

had to pull my son back as he almost was hit by the car. l've seen numerous cars disregard the stop sign

and fly through the crosswalk. Other parents have fought with drivers that have refused to stop while

they and their children were crossing the road. lts very hazardous and dangerous and I think a crossing

guard would be very beneficial and provide a better layer of protection for children during the school

year.

Also, there is a bush that obstructs drivers from seeing children approaching the crosswalk and it's a

dangerous setup. l've included pictures below of the crosswalk.

Cars will park in the morning for drop off and at pick up times right at the corner of the intersection

impeding the crosswalk and causing confusion for drivers and pedestrians as well.

Picture of the crosswalk facing in the direction of the elementary school.
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